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The business intelligence tool ensures ease of access, uniformity of coding structures, 

automated report delivery, allows institutional query, and provides interactive and drill down 

capabilities which, in turn, provides transparent standard and ad hoc reporting and allow KBOR 

staff and institutional personnel to concentrate on research. In 2009, Kansas Board of Regents, 

in collaboration with the Kansas State Department of Education, submitted a grant proposal 

under the Statewide Longitudinal Data System American Recovery and Reinvestment Act 

(SLDS ARRA).  Included in this proposal was a Business Intelligence model that would alleviate 

the reporting burden for KBOR and for Kansas postsecondary institutions.  The grant was 

awarded and funding was made available for the purchase and implementation of a tool to 

uphold the model. 

 


